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I am very concerned about this proposition. I have 5 members of my 

family interred at Macquarie Park and some years ago a substantial 
amount of money was paid to ensure perpetual care of the grave site. 

Obviously it was understood that this would ensure sole ownership of the 

site in perpetuity. I have also title to a grave site at another cemetery for 
my own interment. I am aware that there is a problem with finding grave 

sites in the future but the desecration of human remains and historic 
cemeteries is totally unacceptable. 
 


